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Closure: The connector ramp from the 
southbound I-710 freeway to westbound Ocean 
Boulevard will be closed permanently May 10, 2014. 
The ramp will be demolished as part of the Gerald 
Desmond Bridge Replacement Project. A new 
ramp is expected to be completed in about two 
and a half years.

Detour: Traffic traveling from southbound I-710 
and heading to Terminal Island and beyond (Port of 
Long Beach, San Pedro) will be diverted briefly onto 
surface streets. Motorists will take the Pico Avenue 
off-ramp (Piers B, C, D, E) and remain in the right 
lane to reach southbound Pico Avenue. Continue 
south on Pico for approximately one-half mile to the 
on-ramp for westbound Ocean Boulevard and the 
existing Gerald Desmond Bridge to reach Terminal 
Island and other westbound destinations (on-ramp 
indicating “Piers S T/Terminal Island”). Detour signs 
will be posted. 

*For exact time and date, please sign up for weekly 
updates at www.newgdbridge.com.
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